
 

 

SUMMARY OF SECRETARY’S REPORT TO THE DSMA 
COMMITTEE COVERING ACTIVITIES DURING THE PERIOD      

19 OCT 24 – 14 APR 25 
 
During the last 6-month period, the DSMA secretariat received 40 requests for 
DSMA Notice advice, a decrease over the previous period (54). The 
Secretariat did not issue any supplementary DSMA notices during this period. 
Eighteen requests were initiated by members of the UK media, 11 by 
Government officials and 11 by members of the public. 
 
The number of requests for advice on specific topics was: 
 

UK Special Forces 14 Counter-Terrorism 2 

Intelligence Agencies 8 Physical Property & Assets 1 

Cyber 0 DSMA Notice System 0 

Current & Recent Military Ops 0 Historical 7 

Military Equipment 0 Miscellaneous 8 

Nuclear Weapons 0   

 
Presentations. During this period, the Committee’s Secretary delivered DSMA 
Notice system presentations to: 
 
UWE Bristol – 3 Dec 24. 
MOD – Defence Communications (Navy) – 27 Jan 25. 
Bournemouth University – 25 Feb 25.   
X-Whitehall Publications Group – 6 Mar 25. 
London Metropolitan University – 13 Mar 25. 
Queen Mary University London – 2 Apr 25.  


